
THE KANE COUNTY DIVISION OF TRANSPORTATION 
 
INVITES YOU TO ATTEND A 
PUBLIC HEARING 
 
FOR THE DAUBERMAN ROAD EXTENSION 
CATEGORICAL EXCLUSION AND TEMPORARY OCCUPANCY SECTION 4(F) 
 
DATE: THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 15TH  
TIME: 5:00 P.M. TO 7:30 P.M. 
 
LOCATION:  
HINCKLEY-BIG ROCK MIDDLE SCHOOL 
47W984 US ROUTE 30 
BIG ROCK, IL 60511 

 
All persons interested in this project are invited to attend a Public Hearing to be held by the Kane County 
Division of Transportation concerning the proposed extension of Dauberman Road from US Route 30 to 
Granart Road. The public hearing will be held at the Hinckley-Big Rock Middle School, 47W984 Route 30, 
Big Rock, IL 60511.   
 
The meeting will present the recommended alignment, completed environmental and field studies, 
tentative construction schedule, and other information relative to the proposed project. Input, comments, 
and questions will be solicited on the project. The public hearing will be conducted with an informal open 
house format with two 20-minute presentations at 6 P.M. and 6:45 P.M. Exhibits will also be available for 
viewing and discussion with project staff. A detour route will be required during construction of a section 
of Dauberman Road north of US Route 30. The Kane County Forest Preserve District is a partnering 
agency on the project and exhibits will be on display which show the Temporary Occupancy Section 4(f) 
impact associated with the project for the construction of the multi-use path along the south side of 
Granart Road. 
 
Verbal and written comments from the public regarding this project are requested and may be presented 
for a period of 14 calendar days following the hearing. Written comments may be submitted either in 
person or by mail to Candance Thomas, Senior Project Manager, Kane County Division of 
Transportation, 41W011 Burlington Road, St. Charles, IL  60175.  Comments must be received 
on or before March 1, 2018 in order to become part of the official hearing record. 
 
In compliance with the American with Disabilities Act and other Federal and State Laws, the Public Meeting 
will be accessible to those with disabilities. If any additional assistance is required, please contact Candance 
Thomas, Senior Project Manager, by telephone at (630) 406-7355 or by email at 
ThomasCandance@co.kane.il.us at least five (5) business days prior to the meeting such that any additional 
arrangements can be made. 
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